AMERICAN INTERNATIONAL COMPANIES

PROGRAM DIVISION
BULLETIN

2004-34 September 14, 2004

Important Information regarding Excess Casualty
policies in Alaska
EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY

In the past, Alaska required that UM/UIM be offered on umbrella/excess
polices for admitted business. Recently the Alaska legislature changed their
definition of ‘automobile liability insurance’ to no longer include coverage
provided on an excess or umbrella basis. Our position has been NOT to offer
UM/UIM coverage on our umbrella excess policies unless required by a particular
state.

On new business domiciled in the state of Alaska, we will no longer offer
UM/UIM coverage in our umbrella/excess policies. On renewal policies effective
December 1, 2004, we will remove any UM/UIM coverage upon renewal. We
should NOT be including the Automobile Follow Form endorsement 60446 on
any policies after December 1, 2004.

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact your
Program Manager.

© 2000 American International Group, Inc.
The material contained herein is proprietary to the member companies of American International Group, Inc. and is intended for use only by Program Administrators.
Unauthorized disclosure, dissemination, copying, or other use of this material without the expressed written permission of AIG is strictly prohibited.

LEXINGTON INSURANCE COMPANY
PROGRAM DIVISION

100 Summer Street/19th Floor, Boston, MA 02110
phone 617-330-1100 / fax 617-330-8595




